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Hi,

I would like to make the following comments on the South Staffs Local Plan, Publication
Plan Regulation 19 Consultation, Spring 2024, Lower Penn. 

"I support the protection of the Greenbelt. Any development should be in the sustainable
locations that have been identified, with good infrastructure and public transport links and
nearby facilities."

"I agree that the council should allocate suitable brownfield sites first and foremost and
also push back to neighbouring authorities to do the same."

"Tier 5 villages, including Lower Penn have no access to services and facilities and are
therefore unsuitable for development."

"It is important to preserve green spaces for future generations and to mitigate climate
change."

Kind Regards

Miss. Katie Smith
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